
Marysville Borough  
Streets Committee Minutes 

April 5, 2021 
1:30PM 

 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday April 5 2021 at 
the Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Steve Copp Dave Magee 
and Lance Barthel. Also present were, Council member Leigh Ann Urban Borough 
Manager Zachary Border, Borough Engineer Greg Rogalski Maintenance Workers Ken 
Miller and Rob Laman.     
     
Trucks/Equipment: 
No Discussion  
 
New Business 
 

1. Skid Steer 
The committee recommended this be moved to finance to see if there is money in the 
budget.  
  

2. Street closing request Maple Avenue from Blueberry Street to Chestnut Street on 
October 2, 2021  
The committee decided to recommend this after talking with Mike Shalonis to make him 
aware the streets will be closed.   
 

3. Dip on Kings Highway.  
Ken and Rob said they could need to cut up the street and put some risers in to bring the 
street level and eliminate the dip. 

 
Old Business 
 

1. South Main Street Bridge Project  
Zach Informed the committee that the Larson Design Group has been selected a project 
manager and that a kickoff meeting will be held in the next couple of weeks.  

   
2. Pole Building 

No new information  
   

3. No Parking Ordinance Ridgeview/ Cameron/ Overcrest. 
The committee decided to add no parking on one side of Ridgeview from Laurel to 11/15. 
The ordinance will be sent to council.   
          
 

 
 


